
 

 

                
   

NEW PATCH ALERT   2016-12 
APOLLO 1 OFFICIAL 50TH Anniversary Commemorative 

                 

Apollo 1 Official 50th Anniversary Commemorative 
I have long held that the Apollo Program would not have succeeded without the sacrifice of the Apollo 1 
crew. That accident laid bare the flaws in the spacecraft and the effort to return to flight made the 
spacecraft better and safer. 
 
I was commissioned by the families to design the “Official” 50th Anniversary Commemorative. It will be 
made by the NASA contractor but my supporters will get the best possible rendition of this special patch. 
The image shown is NOT the patch, but a small detail of it. 

 
I expect this may very well be my most popular patch of 2017. It will be made next year and then not 
again by me until 20122. It will not ship until January 15th, 2017. 
 
Unless noted these designs were created by Tim Gagnon of Titusville, FL and Jorge Cartes of Madrid, 
Spain. 

Order NOW 
Your price is $10.00 each for the 5 inch patch. 
Shipping via USPS Priority Mail - $10.00 domestic USA $35 for International. Note the increase. 
Orders can be combined.   
 
Please print and send in this form along with your payment to: 
Tim Gagnon 
PO Box 1283 
Titusville, FL 32780 
Or you can pay via PayPal and add 5% to your total to cover fees. If you choose this option please 
include your mailing address and email me this completed form. 
 
 
Name_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Street ____________________________________________________________ 

 
City, State & Zip_____________________________________________________ 
 
Email:  ____________________________________________________________ 
 
YOU MUST SUBMIT your PAID ORDER NO LATER THAN October 30, 2016. 
 

                                                                    PATCH DETAIL 

 


